










Philo Award Ceremony

FRIDAY
October 17, 2008
Broadway Theatre
Downtown Mt. Pleasant
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Alliance for Community Media
Central States Region

FALL CONFERENCE AND TRADE SHOW

October 16 - 18, 2008
Soaring Eagle Inn, Mt. Pleasant, MI

MAC3-TV
312 WEST MICHIGAN
MT. PLEASANT, MI 48858
(989) 773-9730



We had a very successful National Conference and Trade Show in Washington, D.C.  The amount of 
volunteer work that goes into organizing a national conference is significant and those people work-
ing on this conference rose to the challenge.  The local planning committee headed up by DCTV and 
Nantz Rikard produced a very inspirational closing ceremony and helped to make the conference a 
success on many levels.  Along with the efforts of the Conference Planning Workgroup chaired by Sue 
Buske and all the track coordinators, and the efforts of the public policy work group to organize the 
launch of the Keep Us Connected Campaign.  

The National Board continues its work to hire a new Executive Director for the National Organization.  
We are very close to having a finalized contract and look forward to making the announcement to our 
membership in the near future.

Elections for at-large seats on the National Board are currently being conducted.  If you are a mem-
ber of the organization as the close of the annual business meeting at the National Conference, you 
should receive a ballot in the mail. Please take the time to vote for candidates to represent you as 
the organization continues to grow and move forward.  Also on the ballot is a bylaws amendment to 
further open the nomination process for candidates to run for at-large seats on the National Board of 
Directors.

Thank you to everyone who has contributed to the Keep Us Connected Campaign and to the Central 
States Region and OK  Chapter for continuing to provide leadership and financial commitments to 
these efforts.  It is not too late for you to become involved and helps support the Keep Us Connected 
campaign.  You can still donate online at www.alliancecm.org or download a pledge form and send it 
in to the National Office.

Watch for information on the Brian Wilson Scholarship Award this fall.

The National Board will meet in person in November in Portland, OR, and we will have more to up-
date you on at that time.

Thanks for your continued support of the Alliance.

- Matt Schuster

National Board Report


